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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am—School finishes at 3.0 

5pm 
 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Parent Reminder   —     Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  

AWARDS 
 

5 Award  
Lenny Hill, Charlotte Dean, Hanna Ryan, Sophia Evans, Khyson Stewart, 
Lashon Dutton, Addy Hangan, Sophia Ryan, Jamie-Lea Dean 
 

15 Award 
Zane Crofe, Maziah Leonard, Amy Ryan, Tahana Valley 
 

25 Award 
Brooklyn Borodin, Ivy Joss, Preston Olsen, Ava Konza, Levi Mackay 
 

50 Award 
Corey Jones, Temi Adesina 
 

100 Award 
Dominic Mackay, Tyronne Cohen Quayle, Holly-May Drady,  
  

150 Award  
Lydia Mangung, Ibrahim Faisal 
 

175 Award  
Jack Allan 
 

200 Award  
Isaiah Mangung 
 

300 Award 
Georgia Hooker 
 

325 Award  
Ronin Chandler 
 

350 Award  
Kaylee Muldoon 
 

375 Award 
Jed McMillan 

Principal’s Report 
 

Our year 6 students enjoyed another transi-
tion to high school visit this week. Students 
looked at timetables, what they mean, how to 
read them and other things they will need to 
thrive at high school. 
 
A reminder re warm clothing – many  
students are complaining to staff that they are 
cold at school. Coming to school in shorts 
and a t-shirt will cause this. Please ensure 
that students are in warm winter uniform. 
 
Good luck to our netballers competing at 
Warren on Friday, and also to our athletes 
competing in the Nyngbar event in Nyngan, 
also on Friday. 
 

 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. 
 
 
Jonathan Harvey 
Principal  

 
 
 

We are a school community of 
 Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

 

AWARDS 
 

Zane Corfe, Ivy Joss, Tyrin Orher, Charlotte Dean, Hallie 
Deppeler, Rylie Mooney, Dayna Armstrong, Josie Myer-
Ryan, Aylah Castle, Callum Bennett, Annabelle Cowan, 
Christopher Florence, Lashon Dutton, George Peter, Addison 
Hangan, Cooper Suridge, Jaylee Williams, Myah Paul, 
Harlym Curtis, Judd Josephson,  George Wainiqolo, Peyton 
Tiffen, Tyronne Cohen-Quayle, Milly Cohen, Issy Tiffen, 
Phoenix Cox, Mia Johnson, Sophie Beer, Mahleah Crisp, 
Tate Stephens, Holly-May Drady, Billy Watt, Zalyn Man-
ning, Ace Hill, Lucas Davey, Emma Griffiths, Rylie Mooney,  
Amelia Freeman, Amelie Turner,  Charlotte Hicks, Chayton 
Edwards 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

19.08 
to  

22.08 

 Mid-Term Break 

26.08  Netball Gala Day  - Warren 
 Nyngbar Athletics  -  Nyngan 

31.08 
to 

01.09 

 Fathers Day Stall 
         (In hall at lunch) 

09.09  Spring Fair 

26.09 
to 

07.10 

 School Holidays 

10.10  Staff & Students Return 

11.11 
to 

14.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

19.12  Last day of School 

Copper/Zinc Team Assembly 
12.45pm to 1.25pm 

Week Date Class 

6 26.08.22 3/4C 

8 09.09.22 No Assembly due to  
Spring Fair 

Week Date Class 

6 26.08.22 1/2K 

8 09.09.22 No Assembly due to  
Spring Fair 

GOLD TEAM ASSEMBLY 
11.55am to 12.30pm 

 

School Attendance 
 
 

If you would like more information about attendance, please go to the link below. 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance 

PBL  
Focus of the Week 

 
‘Use a polite voice’ 

 

Responsible Respectful Learners 

 

CPS Newsletter is available: 
 
 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public School 
• CPS website https://cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
• Printed copies can be collected from the CPS Administration     
         Office if you prefer this format. 


















